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Mary Brewer Head Start Scholarship 

Triumph, Inc. has announced their annual scholarship 
competition is underway.  Triumph Head Start awards 
a scholarship to a graduating High School Senior or a 
College Student who attended Head Start as a preschooler.  
The Scholarship is almost in its 30th year, the Scholarship   
applications for the Mary Brewer Memorial Scholarship is 
accessible via 
www.triumphinc.org   The deadline for submissions this 
year is Friday May 28, 2021. 

(Please email Kathy Holton kholton@triumphinc.org  for 
further information) 




